

Ron K. Labrum Group President Allegiance Healthcare 1430 Waukegan Road McGaw Park, Illinois 60085 Direct Line: 847.578.4050 Fax: 847.578.4214

August 30, 2001

Mr. Dana Jordan Cascade-Toboggan 39570 SE Park St. Snoqualmie, WA 98065

Dear Mr. Jordan:

We would like to express our gratitude for your generous contribution of products to Allegiance Healthcare for distribution at the Salt Lake 2002 Winter Olympic Games. Your contribution will be part of the products and services that Cardinal Health and Allegiance will provide for use at nearly 150 locations during the Olympic Games, from the Athlete Village medical clinic to first aid stations at both competition and non-competition venues. Additionally, we will provide products and services to the almost 65 locations supporting the 2002 Paralympic Winter Games.

Cardinal Health and Allegiance are proud to support the Olympic Games and the Salt Lake Organizing Committee. We are committed to providing the necessary products and services to each venue and medical support function. It is with the help and support of companies like yours, that we as a team will be able to contribute to making America's Olympic Games possible.

We truly thank you for your support of the 2002 Olympic Winter Games and Paralympic Games through your generous contributions to Allegiance.

Sincerely,

Sluan

Ron Labrum Allegiance Corporation, Group President Executive Vice President, Cardinal Health, Inc.



